

Head Teacher: Mrs S. Howard

Dear Parents and Carers,

We will be working on the following spellings during this half term. We have split the spellings as we will be working on them in class over the next few weeks.

On Fridays, the children will be given a short spelling test covering the spellings we have been practising in class throughout the week. Please support your child to learn the spellings at home. We encourage the children to learn the spellings by using the Look, Say, Cover, Write, Check method. Where appropriate, please encourage your child to think of additional spellings that fit the spelling pattern/rule.

Week beginning	Spellings
8 th Sept	he, she, we, me, you
15 th Sept	said, have, like, one, were
22 nd Sept	out, there, Mrs, Mr, asked
29 th Sept	today, says, your, where, love
6 th Oct	door, floor, poor, kind, mind
13 th Oct	old, cold, gold, told, hold
20 th Oct	even, great, steak, break, pretty

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Holt and Miss Bell

Church Street, Walshaw, Bury, Lancashire BL8 3AX

01204 883415

ccwalshaw@bury.gov.uk

www.christchurch.bury.sch.uk



